
 

 

 

 

18 June 2024 

Excellency, 

 

As we prepare for the Summit of the Future, which constitutes a singular opportunity for 

the international community to forge a new global consensus to transform and scale up existing 

commitments for the achievement of the SDGs, I have the honour to refer to resolution 76/307 

entitled “Modalities for the Summit of the Future”, in which the General Assembly, 

 

“… Request[ed] the President of the General Assembly to draw up a list of representatives 

of other relevant non-governmental organizations, civil society organizations, academic 

institutions and the private sector who may participate in the high-level Summit of the 

Future, taking into account the principles of transparency and equitable geographical 

representation, with due regard for gender parity, to submit the proposed list to Member 

States for their consideration on a non-objection basis and to bring the list to the attention 

of the Assembly for a final decision by the Assembly on participation in the Summit.” 

 

In this regard, I have the honor to enclose herewith a list of representatives of non-

governmental organizations, civil society organizations, academic institutions and the private 

sector which have applied to participate in the Summit of the Future. 
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